
From: Teena Martin
To: Vracar, Nikolina
Subject: September - Executive committee
Date: June-12-19 11:41:04 AM

Good morning Nikolina,
 
The Burnaby Arts Council would like to request to present to the Executive Committee @ the first
meeting in September.  As per the Executive Committee letter received the Burnaby Arts
Council will be working with Denis Nokony & David Jordon on the follow up presentation and
proposal.
 
Presenting: Teena Martin, Executive Director & Maria Anna Parolin, Co-Chair, Board of Director
 
Re:  Communty Arts Development
 
Thank you very much for your time & consideration.
 
Regards,
 
 

Teena Martin
 
Teena Martin
Executive Director
Burnaby Arts Council
 
Deer Lake Art Gallery
6584 Deer Lake Avenue
Burnaby, BC    V5G 3T7
 
Tel  (604)298-7322
Email  info@burnabyartscouncil.org
Website  www.burnabyartscouncil.org
 
Creating vibrant connections through the ARTS!    
 
The Arts Council of Burnaby, we acknowledge that the land on which we create, work, play and
gather is within the shared traditional territories of the Squamish, Tsleil-Waututh, and Musqueam
First Nations.
 
NOTICE REGARDING CONFIDENTIALITY: This email and the information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person
or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, disclosure,
retransmission, dissemination, or other use of this information by a person or entity other than an intended recipient is prohibited.  If you
are not an intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this email and destroy all copies of the original email and
attachments from any and all computers and devices.
 

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
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